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GOALS

1. Maximize the experience and knowledge of MDMLG members by arranging opportunities for networking and sharing at each meeting.

2. Integrate relevant objectives, from the Michigan Health Science Library Association’s strategic plan, to provide tools and resources to assist members in adapting and advocating library services in the evolving healthcare arena.

3. Continue promoting quality and diverse professional development opportunities. 

4. Encourage increased member involvement in future planning of MDMLG goals and objectives. 

5. Promote participation, with local arrangements committee activities, for the 2008 MHSLA/Midwest Conference. 

6. Maintain professional involvement and support for the Wayne State LIS program, through MDMLG-sponsored speaking engagements, encouraging student participation in the profession, and awarding of the yearly MDMLG scholarship for health science librarianship.

7. Sponsor technology advances and communication forums, to members, by incorporating them into the organizations communication mediums. 

8. Review and update the Bylaws and Procedural document, to reflect changing dynamics of MDMLG. 

ACCOMPLISHMENTS
The following MDMLG Board Meetings were held at Oakwood Hospital, Dearborn:

July 19, 2006 – Transitional Meeting


February 28, 2008

August 30, 2007





May 1, 2008

November 1, 2007

The following MDMLG General Business Meetings were held:

September 20, 2007 – Oakwood Hospital & Medical Center, Dearborn, MI

November 29, 2007 – Oakland Community College, Orchard Ridge Campus, Farmington Hills, MI

March 19, 2008 – Farmington Community Library, Farmington Hills, MI

June 19, 2008 – Annual Summer Luncheon, Scarab Club, Detroit, MI

The following tasks were accomplished during my tenure:

1. Provided opportunities for members to share knowledge and experience by accommodating within meetings and thru a CE class.

2. Promoted multiple diverse CE opportunities, within MDMLG, as affordable prices.

3. Encouraged additional MDMLG member involvement with tasks in preparation for the 2008 Midwest/MHSLA conference to be held in Troy in October 2008.

4. Maintained involvement and support of the LIS program at Wayne thru members promoting the organization, teaching health science classes and awarding scholarship to current LIS student in the health science area.

5. Completed update of procedural documents

6. Submitted articles for all the MDMLG Newsletter issues.

7. Attended the MHSLA Annual Conference in Bay City, MI (Current MDMLG President’s Registration underwritten by organization).

8. Kept the President’s manual updated.

9. Will find replacement for Secretary position due to resignation of Karin Werner, due to change in job responsibilities. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Marilyn S. Kostrzewski, BSN, MLIS 

President, MDMLG

May 1, 2008
